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HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY!    [image: image1.wmf]
	


A mother is she who can take the place of all others but whose place no one else can take      - Cardinal Gaspard Mermillod
TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK


National Teacher Appreciation Week is officially May 1 – 5.  This is an excellent opportunity to show in a concrete way that you value our teacher’s devoted time, energy and heart into your child’s program to make it so very special!  If you need help with some specific ideas, come by the office for  some “inside information”- otherwise, some general ideas could include restaurant or shopping mall certificates, flowers, chocolates, card, home spun items…etc.  Let’s make a special effort, particularly this week, to let your child’s teacher know how much they mean to you!
KINDERGARTEN PARENTS

       
As graduation approaches, please keep in mind that Graduation day, the 2nd of June is half day; the students are to be picked up at noon and brought back by 3:30 p.m.  We appreciate you making arrangements accordingly.
JUNIOR KINDERGARTEN PARENTS

Graduation for Junior Kindergarten (Ms Pegues class) will be held on WEDNESDAY, June 14 at 3:00 pm. Please make your plans accordingly.  Please be sure to invite family and friends to this very important milestone in your child’s life and don’t forget your camera! 
REMINDERS


Warmer weather is finally trying to come around…there are a few things we’d like to bring to your attention:

1. Clothing - Make sure you have an appropriate change of clothes in your child’s cubby.  Also, reminders that opened toed shoes and Croc type shoes are not appropriate for the type of playground we have.  Please have your child wear sneakers or rubber soled shoes. (We have had to deal with playground mishaps because of inappropriate footwear.)  Further, please remember to have your little girls wear shorts under their dresses and skirts.  Since all are using the climbers and enjoy hanging upside down, we need the little ladies to wear shorts under skirts and dresses, please. Not doing so may prevent them from using the climbers.
2. Sunscreen – Please be sure to send a labeled bottle of sunscreen to school with your child if you desire to have it reapplied before going out for afternoon recess.
3. Insect repellent- If you desire your child to use insect repellent please send a labeled bottle to school.

With the Zika virus concerns, here are a couple of important links to consider:  http://www.consumerreports.org/insect-repellents/mosquito-repellents-that-best-protect-against-zika/




And
http://www.consumerreports.org/content/dam/cro/news_articles/health/Consumer-Reports-Insect-Repellent-Ratings-February-2016.pdf
4. Toys – Please keep all toys at home.  Only soft sleeping toys are permitted for quiet time.
5. Summer Camp forms – Reminder to turn in your camp registration forms and changes of summer schedules by the end of the month!
DATES TO REMEMBER
May 1-5

National Teacher Appreciation Week at GBS

May 7


Happy Mother’s Day!
May 10
In House Guest – Magic of Kirtley
May 23

JK to Udvar Hazy

May 24

Kindergarten to GMU for Seussical
May 29
GBS CLOSED – Memorial Day.  Have a safe and happy weekend!
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